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PIPELINE

A Monthly Newsletter

USELESS INFORMATION

A jiffy is an actual unit
of time, not just an
expression. It is 1/100™
of a second.

JANUARY 3, 2017

Improvements @ 8:30 a.m.
Finance @ 9:00 p.m.

Personnel @ 9:30 a.m.

JANUARY 9, 2017
Security @ 4:00 p.m.

Communications &
Technology @ 4:30 p.m.

JANUARY 16, 2017
Board Goal Workshop
@1:00 P.M.

JANUARY 18, 2017

District Board Meeting
Open Session @ 5:00 p.m.

The public is invited
to attend.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR! m
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Annual Board Goal Workshop will be held on Monday,
January 16, 2017 at 1:00 p.m. The Board will review current
goals and accomplishments along with establishing new
goals for the upcoming year.

Recycled Water Workshop will be held on Monday, January 30, 2017 at 1:00
p.m.

Meet the New Security Chief. The District will be holding an open house on
Tuesday, January 31, 2017 from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. for everyone to come
meet the new Security Chief, Paul Wagner.

BOARD/COMMITTEE ASSIGNMENTS FOR 2017
President — Mark Pecotich

Vice President — Morrison Graf

Communications & Technology — Mark Pecotich and John Merchant
Finance — Gerald Pasek and John Merchant
Improvements — Morrison Graf and Les Clark
Joint Security — Mark Pecotich and Les Clark

Personnel — Morrison Graf and Gerald Pasek

Parks — Mark Pecotich and Morrison Graf (alternate)
Security — Mark Pecotich and Les Clark
Regional Water Authority — Gerald Pasek

Improvements, Finance, and Personnel Committee meetings will be held on the
first Tuesday of the month, at 8:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., and 9:30 a.m. respectively.

Security and Communications & Technology Committee meetings will be held
on the second Monday of the month, at 4:00 p.m. and 4:30 p.m. respectively.

KUDOS AND COMPLAINTS

Have you had contact with District staff? If so, starting in January 2017, you can
go to the District’s website (www.rmcsd.com) and submit your kudos and/or
complaint directly to the District’s General Manager. Or email your comments
directly to the General Manager at kudoscomplaints@rmcsd.com. The General
Manager will respond to each comment submitted.




REBATES

To assist in conservation, the District is offering several rebates and free
conservation handouts; information is available at the District office and our
website www.rmcsd.com.

@® Toilet Rebate: You can receive a rebate of up to $100 when you

Rancho Murieta Community purchase and install a water efficient toilet.
Services District @® Water Pressure Reducing Valve: You can receive a rebate of up to
P.O. Box 1050 $100 when you purchase and install a water pressure reducing
15160 Jackson Road valve.
Rancho Murieta. CA 95683 @® Weather-Based Sprinkler Controller: You can receive a rebate of
Phone: 916—3’54—3700 up to $100 when you purchase and install a weather-based
Fax: 916-354-2082 sprinkler controller.
@ Rotator Head Sprinkler: You can receive a rebate of up to a $50
BOARD OF DIRECTORS when you purchase and install a rotator head sprinkler system.
@® Drip System: You can receive a rebate of up to $50 when you
Mark Pecotich purchase and install a drip irrigation system.
President
Morrison Graf DECEMBER BOARD MEETING HIGHLIGHTS

Vice President

Newly Elected Directors Les Clark, Morrison Graf, and John Merchant
Les Clark were sworn in.
Director Adopted Resolution R2016-15 Declaring Results of the November 8,

2016 Election

Adopted Resolution R2016-16, in Honor of Betty Ferraro

Election of Board Officers and Committee Assignments

Received the 2015-2016 Annual Audit Reports

Approved Proposal from Burns & McDonnell Engineering Company,
Inc., for Security Department Assessment and Video Surveillance
Strategy

John Merchant
Director
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Gerald Pasek
Director

Darlene J. Thiel
General Manager

The District Administration Office will be closed
Monday, January 2, 2017

for New Years.

Visit us on the web!

www.rmcsd.com

http://dennismike.net



